
Ref: NAR/KIS/OEve

Date: September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Huxlow Academy Open Evening – Thursday 26th September 2024

We are delighted to extend a warm invitation to you and your child to visit our school and attend our Open

Evening on Thursday 26th September 2024.

At Huxlow Academy, in line with our vision, we are dedicated to ensuring all our students demonstrate our core

values of ambition, respect and pride. We have a determination to ensure that our students are given the best

possible opportunities to succeed both academically and as young people who are an asset to the communities in

which they live. Our community is proud of our school, our students and their successes. We have a rich history of

students of all abilities and backgrounds fulfilling their potential in all areas of their education. They are supported

and challenged daily to gain the skills, confidence and qualifications they will need to be successful in an

ever-changing world...

We pride ourselves on the levels of support and guidance we offer our students. Our students are challenged to

aim for the highest personal and academic standards, and you can rest assured that you will be visiting a school

where we expect excellent attendance, punctuality, attitudes to learning and behaviour. 

Please use the QR code below to book a seat for either of the Headteacher’s presentations during the open

evening. There is also a wealth of information about Huxlow you can view by accessing the

website:www.huxlow.northants.sch.uk

We hope you will be able to join us on our Open Evening, where there will be an opportunity to hear

presentations, tour the school, experience activities, meet students and staff and ask questions.

I look forward to meeting you and sharing our amazing community with you then.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Isaksen

Headteacher

http://www.huxlow.northants.sch.uk

